
 

 

 

 

October 5, 2016 

 

SAFE SCHOOLS WEEK 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

As part of a district wide initiative next week our school will be celebrating Safe Schools Week. The 

following activities will take place next week: 

Monday, October 10 – Thanksgiving Holiday 
 
Tuesday, October 11 – We will be practicing our lock down drill in class.  
 
Wednesday, October 12 – Students and staff will be practicing our evacuation drill 
to our first alternate site, Centreville Baptist Church. 
 
Thursday, October 13 – We will be having a full school assembly with James  
Wright as our guest doing a presentation on Fire Safety. 
 
Friday, October 14 – Students and staff will be practicing a lock down drill with 
an Outside Intruder. 
 

Please take an opportunity to speak to your child about safety at school and on the way to and from 

school. This is a good time to review bus rules and safety as well as to take time to talk about safety at 

home and at play. As we work to help students understand why we practice drills and have rules to keep 

them safe at school; we thank you for your support in helping your child understand the value of being 

safe. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Mrs. R. Sharkey 
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